
After the "enjoyable" joint meeting on 
January 2 with other neighborhoods and a 
battalion of government and contractor 
officials concerning the Western Corridor 
construction, we return to the normalcy of 
our regular first Tuesday meeting sched-
ule. Our next Hampton-Pinckney 
neighborhood meeting will take place 
Tuesday, February 6 at 7:00 PM at Central 
Baptist Church. Since the regular Hamp-
ton-Pinckney Gazette will arrive on a 
slightly later schedule than normal, this 
short announcement is an abbreviated at-
tempt to solicit your attendance. Included 
on the agenda will be: 
♦ Introduction of our new Community 

Patrol Officer from the Greenville Po-
lice Department, Corporal M.L. 
Gilliard; 

♦ Update on Traffic Calming--Check out 
the painted patterns for speed humps 
and islands on Hampton Avenue and 
the traffic counting devices around the 
Hudson Avenue side of the Post Of-
fice. Can something actually be hap-
pening? 

♦ Election of Officers and Solicitation of 

Volunteers--The draft ended in 1973 so 
volunteers and willing are needed for 
2001. 

♦ Calendar Project 
♦ City Government Solicitation for Grant 

Projects to be Funded by Accommodations 
Tax Revenue 

♦ City Government Consideration of Adop-
tion   of Property Maintenance Code to 
Address Dilapidated and Substandard 
Structures 

♦ New Business 
 
Wreaths Come Down 
         A special thanks to Jenni Garrett, Mi-
chael Morse and Bob and Keith Lloyd for tak-
ing down the Christmas Wreaths. –jb 
 
Important Reminders 

♦ The next Hampton-Pinckney Gazette 
will be a joint February/March issue.   

♦ Important phone numbers – Corporal 
M.I. Gilliard, Community Police Officer: 
Office: 467-4374; Fax: 467-8357; Pager: 
217-3165; Cell: 915-6587. - jb 
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(Conner Kirkman and Keith Lloyd) 
Services 

♦ Lawn Services—Mowing/Edging… 
                     Mowing—$10—$40  
                     Edging—$5—$40 
♦ Animal Care—Washing, Walking and/or Feed-

ing...Negotiable 
♦ Babysitting—$5 /hr for two children.  Add 

$2.50 for each add’l child. 
 

Personal Info 
Conner—I am 13 years old and I attend League Acad-
emy.  I have lived in Greenville all my life.  My hobbies are 
basketball, baseball, football, swimming, golfing and hang-
ing out with my friends.  I enjoy playing and watching 
after kids.  I am a hard worker and always strive to get 
the job done.  
Keith—I am 12 years old and I also attend League Acad-
emy.  I have lived in Greenville for ten years.  I was born 
in Washington, D.C. and move here at th age of two.  My 
hobbies are roller-blading, baseball, basketball, tennis and 
football.  I enjoy playing with kids. 

Any questions call  - 235-2432 
To schedule a job call  - 235-5340 


